
Your Solar Energy 
Could Be At Risk

Vote in the Salt River Project Board Election

The Future of Solar Energy is at Stake
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The new Salt River Project Board will determine the 
future of solar power in our area. Here’s what’s at stake:

•	 Incentives for homeowners who have solar panels

•	 How much solar costs to install and how long it will take

•	 Incentives for installing battery systems in your home

•	 Credits for making homes energy efficient

•	 Ability to sell excess energy your panels may make back 
to the utility at a fair rate

•	 Ease of having an electric car

MAKE A PLAN TO VOTE
Request a ballot online 
by going to the url below 
or scanning the QR code

You can also fill out a separate request to be permanently 
added to receive an early ballot in the mail here:

www.srpnet.com/elections/how-to-vote.aspx

www.srpnet.com/elections/pdfx/2022-SRP-EVL-Form.pdf

Early ballots must be requested by March 25th 
Ballots due to SRP by April 4 - by mail or in-person to:

SRP Administration Building
1500 N. Mill Ave., Tempe 85281

Let’s keep solar 
viable for  
homeowners like you.

Vote in-person in the Salt River 
Project Association and District 
elections on Tuesday, April 5th.


